John Joseph Moakley
149 Dorchester Street
South Boston, MA. 02127

August 12, 1976

Dear Friend:

A few weeks ago Mike Hanley or I telephoned you regard-
ing the possibility of placing a sign for Joe Moakley
on your property. By granting your permission to do so
you demonstrated your support for Joe Moakley. We are
arateful for your expression of support.

Since that call we have decided to put off, at least
temporarily, erecting house signs as we continue our
efforts to prepare for the Primary Election on September
14th.

Enclosed are two Bumper Stickers which I hope you would
place on your car or a friend's car in lieu of the house
sign. '

Again thank you for your support...

Sincerely yours,

™ O

JAMES F. O'LEARYCﬁ\&hth>

Campaign Coordinator

P.S. If you have any ouestions or if you micht have
some time to assist in the campaign please do
not hesitate to call me or Mike Hanley at 2£9-344]

A copy of our report is filed with the Federal Election Commission and is available for purchase from the Federal Election
Commission, Washington, D.C. Paid for by the Re-elect Congressman Joe Moakley Committee, Daniel W. Healy, Treasurer,
149 Dorchester Street, South Boston, Massachusetts 02127.



